
 

   

 

 

Executive Staff Council Meeting Agenda – February 11, 2025 

CAB 410A 

 

1. Updates 

a. February Staff Council Connection Hour 

b. Meeting with Staff Council President’s From Around System Monthly – Shonda 

Gibson and others around TAMUS 

c. Will be meeting with Martha soon on Employee Development Day 

- Service awards will be awarded on individual day rather than EDD?  

d. Reviewing Feedback from the All Staff Council Meeting 

 

2. Upcoming Events 

a. Staff Council Connection Hour: March 7 

b. Spring Break: March 11 – Mini Tacos and Mocktails  

c. Staff Council Connection Hour: April 4 

d. Jaguars Remembered – April 11th  

e. All Staff Quarterly Meeting: April 30/Time TBD - Afternoon 

 

3. Buzz Around Campus/Suggestion Box Items: 

 

a. Suggestion (Anonymous):  

 

Unless I've missed this in emails, could we have notes/PPT emailed out from 

convocation and All Staff Meetings? I think it would be helpful for staff who are 

unable to attend the meetings or just as a refresher. Thank you for your 

consideration!  

 

b. Suggestion (Catalina Salinas):  

 

Often times students come to myself (and other administrators so I'm told) 

looking for staff and/or faculty members, and I am unable to get them the 

information they need because the said faculty/staff member's location is not 

listed anywhere - not in the directory on the University website, nor in Workday. 

When this happens, I try to reach out to the individual via email and Teams, but I 

have never gotten a timely response (sometimes I don't get a response at all). 

 

For both students and other staff and faculty, I would suggest/request that all 



 

   

 

TAMUSA employees' locations be listed in directory on the website so that we 

can simply search the individual's name and find their location and extension 

number. 

 

c. Suggestion (Keep Anonymous):  

 

Place signs in the dining area stating that customers are not to eat from their plates 

while serving themselves or being served food. This action is unsanitary for 

everyone concerned. Thus far, I have seen only students doing this, but everyone 

should adhere to this prohibition. 

 

i. Done: I shared with Zeak who worked with Leo on posting signs and a 

social media post as well 

 

4. Updates from Dr. Ochoa 

- Strategic meeting February 26th, 2025 

- Budget update – VP meeting and met with Carlos and Marola on one time 

payment. 

- Insurance and Hazelwood would be granted/covered.  

 

 

5. Adjourn  

 

 


